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The people cannot afford property taxes as they are now! They are already way too 

high in Oregon as it is. The people of Oregon should have the control of property tax 

increases through their vote. It's time The legislature lived within its very considerable 

means and stopped spending so much money on fripperies such as bike lane bridges 

and raises for themselves.  


